

Headquarters Sq. A.A.F. Gravelly Point, D. C. March 19, 1943

Bryant Service Club Bryant College Providence, R. I.

Dear Club Members:

Thank you very much for the eigerettes and elso for the very interesting letter.

I was very pleased to hear that three of our Professors are entering the Army with Commissions. Perhaps I will be lucky enough to serve under one of them in the not too distant future.

My address has been changed slightly, from

Headquarters Sq. AAF
Bolling Field
Washington, D. C.

To:

Headquarters Sq. AAF Gravelly Point, D. C.

The boys in the Service will always remember the kindness of the Byrant Service Club which is a reflection of the spirit which has always existed at Bryant College.

Gratefully Yours